SHADE TREE COMMITTEE MINUTES May 10, 2016

The meeting was called to order at 7:40 p.m. Committee members present were Steve Zaikowski, Jan Godek, Pat Mills, and Rob Sikorski.

OLD BUSINESS

<u>2016 Arbor Day Community Shade Tree Planting – North Bridge Drive</u> Steve checked the Cleveland Select Callery Pear trees. They are leafing out and look good.

A letter from Mayor Roehrich dated April 29, 2016, thanking the volunteers who participated in the planting, was published in the Observer Tribune. Thank you letters from Mayor Roehrich, also dated April 29, 2016, were sent to the volunteers as well.

<u>John Shot – 9 East Maple Drive</u>

Steve has left two messages for Mr. Shot but has not heard back yet.

NEW BUSINESS

Washington Township May 11, 2016 Work Session

We reviewed talking points to discuss at tomorrow's Township Work Session.

NEXT MEETING

The June meeting will be held on Tuesday, June 14, 2016

The meeting was adjourned at 8:30 p.m.

Jan Godek, Recording Secretary